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2nd April 2025 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

Year 4 PAN performance at the Parr Hall – Thursday 3rd April 2025 

The children are very excited about their performance at the Parr Hall tomorrow and have been 

practising so hard.  As mentioned in our previous correspondence, the event, which will include several 

other schools, will take place at 6:00pm, but doors open at 5:30pm and you will need your ticket for 

admission. The best place to sit for a great view is upstairs. When facing the stage, our Newchurch 

Robins are upstairs on the right. 

The children will have their school dinner/packed lunch in school on the day as normal, but will also 

require a fully disposable packed meal for the evening to be eaten before the performance at the Parr 

Hall (no glass please). You can order a school packed tea if preferred via payable on Parent Pay. The 

children will take all their belongings with them. 

Children should wear their PE kit in the morning (hoodie, PE t-shirt and joggers) ensuring they have 

either plain black leggings or shorts in their bags to change into when we get there as we don’t want 

muddy performers! School will provide them with any costumes. Please can all girls with long hair have 

it in a ponytail. 

With kindest regards, 

 

Mrs J Narraway 

Head Teacher 


